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Symphony at Cherry Hill Makes Donation to Deer Park Fire Company 

 
Chief Timothy Kraft and James Bird graciously accepted cases of water donated by Symphony at  

Cherry Hill. (Pictured from left to right: James Bird, Chief Timothy Kraft, Morgan Berardi.) 
 

 
CHERRY HILL, NJ, MARCH 9—Symphony at Cherry Hill donated six cases of water to the Rehab 
Unit of Deer Park Fire Company. The Rehab unit works in the community to ensure firefighters, 
police and emergency workers stay hydrated and nourished in their courageous work.  
 
The Deep Park Fire Company is run by volunteers and has been serving the local community for 
over 70 years. James Santana, executive director of Symphony at Cherry Hill was impressed by 
their mission. “When I heard of the Rehab unit and their need for supplies I was happy to be 
able to donate cases of water. Providing hydration and nourishment to our first responders is 
so important,” explained Santana.  
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Symphony at Cherry Hill is standalone memory support assisted living opening in Summer 2018. 
Symphony will combine luxurious yet comfortable accommodations with a holistic approach to 
wellness. Our staff is available 24 hours a day to help in activities of daily living such as 
medication management, bathing, grooming, dressing and so much more.   
 
Call Tracy Mckinley, 609-744-4277 today to learn more about Symphony at Cherry Hill and set 
up a time to visit. Be sure to ask about our Founder’s Club- a limited time opportunity. 
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